
castrje@boe.richmond.k12

For Information

Jessica Castro



Tuesdays 5:00 p.m. at Glenn Hills Middle School

Beginning on August 30, 2002



Thursdays 6:00 p.m. online via Microsoft Teams

Beginning on September 1, 2022

Free

CLASSES

English

For parents of ESOL students
Option 1: In-Person Class

Option 2: Online Class

Apply at:
https://forms.office.co

m/r/Ub9CYvZ79Z


